




























 

 

 

 

April 15, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Peter Buttigieg, Secretary 

United States Department of Transportation 

1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E.  

Washington, D.C. 20590 

 

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,  

 

I am writing to express my support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their grant application to 

the Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) Grant Program. 

 

The City of Sault Ste. Marie is requesting funds to make improvements on Easterday Avenue, a 

major roadway within the city. It connects Interstate I-75 to the Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock, 

where barges traveling through the Soo Locks unload essential commodities. These materials are 

then loaded onto trucks that deliver goods across our State and region.  

 

This project is of critical importance to the city, as Easterday Avenue does not currently meet the 

city’s all-season standards and is past its service life. This project proposes to reconstruct the 

road, while also making updates to the underlying water, sewer and storm water infrastructure. 

These updates will allow for more dependable use all year long which is beneficial to area 

residents and businesses. 

 

This project will also support the ongoing work to improve the Soo Locks. Upgrades to this 

important transportation route will benefit operations at the Carbide Dock and play a part in 

creating a more efficient domestic supply chain.  

 

I am confident that the City of Sault Ste. Marie’s application will receive appropriate 

consideration. If I may be of any further assistance, please contact Doug Lindblom in my 

Marquette office at (906) 369-3984. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.  

 

 
Sincerely,  

m 
Gary C. Peters 

United States Senator 
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